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Raphael Adenegan

From: david bright <david_brightideas@btinternet.com>

Sent: 23 November 2016 08:16

To: Raphael Adenegan

Cc: gcastiglione@hotmail.co.uk

Subject: %8 Plough Hill (your ref 6/2016/1864/FULL)

Good Morning Raphael

Firstly it was a pleasure meeting you on site yesterday to discuss the proposed new dwelling at 58 Plough 
hill. Your views on the application where much appreciated.

Following our discussion it has been decided that we would like to withdraw the current application and 
then submit a revised scheme more in line with the concerns the council have in relation to the over bearing 
impact
that may be caused by the current application.

I will prepare a revised site plan indicating the lines of site and revised first floor plan and then send them to 
you so you can see the alteration we have made to address the impact issues on the adjoining properties.

Once again thank you for your time yesterday which was beneficial to myself and the client .

Kind Regards
Dave Bright


